
The	Village	Bicycle	Club	Monthly	Meeting	
Monday,	November	11,	2019	

7PM,	El	Santiago	Recreation	Center	
	
Attendees:	 Approximately	35	people	
	
	

1. Pledge	of	Allegiance:	 Led	by	Bill	Bellew	
	

2. Recognize	Veterans	@	Meeting	
	

3. Board	Member	Changes	for	2020:	
	

a. Safety	Director:	 Nominated	and	voter	approved	Keith	Barron	
	

b. Treasurer:	 	 Phil	Rupert	resigning,	Paul	Ratliff	voted	in	to	
replace	Phil	

	
c. Webmaster:	 	 Paul	resigning,	Dusty	Huxford	voted	in	to	replace	

Paul	
	

d. Ride	Director:				 Dusty	Huxford	resigning,	position	currently	
open.		If	no	one	volunteers,	a	Board	member	can	fill	in	as	ride	director	
at	ride	starts.	

	
	

4. Discussed	and	displayed	license	plates	which	can	be	used	by	
member	to	fasten	to	bicycles	

	
5. Discussed	Membership	Card	

Once	dues	are	paid,	member	will	receive	email	with	membership	
information	and	can	be	used	as	membership	card	

	
6. 2020	Cycling	Trip	to	Sicily,	(May	12-21):		Chris	Schmidt	reviewed	

a. Review	Newsletters	for	details	
b. 8	people	currently	signed	up	

	
7. Beginning	December	1,	rides	start	changes	from	current	8:30	to	9:00	

am	from	El	Santiago	Rec.	Center	parking	lot.	
	

8. Guest	Speaker	Dr.	Gabe	Mirkin:		Colon	Bacteria	and	Nutrition	
	

9. Refreshments	and	discussions	after	the	meeting	
	

	
Minutes	prepared	by	Paul	Ratliff	


